United Nurses and Allied Professionals

(Good News!!!

Today, September 5", your union filed for an election for
technical and professional staff at Fatima Hospital. Thanks to the
terrific work of union supporters, the election petition is
supported by a large majority of employees in both groups.

Next, the national Labor Relations Board will contact the
union and the hospital to work out the details of the election such
as voter eligibility lists, times and date of the election, and
location of the voting,

It’s about time that all of Fatima’s employees enjoy the
benefits of union membership including competitive wages and
regular wage increases. Fatima employees already in the union
are in full support and look forward to you joining them.



